CENTRAL BANK of SOLOMON ISLLANDS
P.O. BOX 634, Honiara, Solomon Islands

Public Notice: 01/2016

Central Bank to apply new fees & charges

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands wish to inform the general public that it will now
publish current and new fees and charges for services provided as required under the Central
Bank of Solomon Islands Act 2012.

The following must therefore be noted:
1. Pursuant to Section 66 of the Central Bank of Solomon Islands Act 2012, the Central
Bank is authorised that it may charge reasonable fees and charges for services it

provides to cover its costs.

2. That the Central Bank shall publish these information (fees & charges) on its website
and on other media outlet for public consumption.

3. that the charging of the reasonable fees and charges for various services rendered to
the public is to recover cost associated with the services provided.

4. That the publication of these new fees and charges on services rendered will be made
from time to time when any changes are made to fees and charges.

For more information on the above Public Notice, please call 21791 or email to:

info@cbsi.com.sb
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